From
Additional Chief Secretary to Government of Haryana
Higher Education Department, Chandigarh

To
The Vice| Chancellors,

All State |Universities in Haryana

Memo No. KW 19/1-2024 Co. (3)
Dated, the Panchkula 23.05.2024

Sub: Regarding meeting of committee constituted to deliberate upon
reviewing the centralized admission policy by Haryana State Higher
Education Council.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.
This is |in reference to HSHEC letter no. 12/5-2020 Adv//HSHEC dated
25.04.2024 addressing to you regarding recommendations made by the Council in
respect of centralized admissions. I have been directed to inform you that not to take
any action on the recommendations as conveyed by the Council vide letter dated

25.04.2024 as the matter is still under consideration/examination.

\
| %A i
Superintendent/g)ordliin%%n
for Additional Chief Secretary to Government of Haryana
Higher Education Department, Panchkula

Endst. No. — Even Dated, Panchkula, the 2@.05‘..2024
A copy of the above is forwarded to the following for information:

- PS to ACSHE
- PS to DGHE
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